Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, January 8, 2020, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Palm Beach County Library, Lantana Branch, 4020 Lantana Road, FL, 33462
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 436894-4-52-01
Project Description: Over the L-16 Canal between Lantana Road and Tallulah Road in unincorporated Palm Beach County.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, will host a Construction Open House for the bridge replacement project on Seminole Drive over the L-16 Canal, between Lantana Road and Tallulah Road, in unincorporated Palm Beach County. Work includes full bridge demolition and replacement, and minor widening for bike lane and sidewalk installation. Construction will begin in late January 2020 and is estimated to be completed in early 2021. The estimated construction cost is $1.3 million. Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work, construction schedule, and address questions and comments one-on-one. Guests may arrive at any time; no formal presentation will be made.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will be no agenda.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Scott Passmore, FDOT Project Manager at (561)891-9321or by email at scott.passmore@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Community Outreach Specialist Meredith Cruz at (561)641-6440.
